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09 June 2015 

 

Dear Parent / Carer  

 

I am pleased to write to you regarding two key events at NUAST.  On Monday 13th July, the academy 

will be closed for staff training.  However, there will be a Parents’ Evening the same day from 

5.30pm to 7.30pm for Year 10 and Year 12 students.  Appointment sheets will be given out to 

students nearer the day, so I urge you to come along and see how you can support your child over 

the summer and next term. 

I am very impressed with the attitudes and maturity shown by Year 12 during their AS exams this 

term.  From the week beginning June 22nd, Year 10 will be sitting internal exams.  Details of topics 

and dates will be given to your child and also placed on the NUAST website. 

Finally, a reminder about the need for your child to attend NUAST, so staff can deliver a quality 

education. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Harkireet Sohel 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 


